
Date:    07/15/2022

To:       State Agencies

From:  State Procurement Office

Re:       SPO Form 207 - Control Self-Assessment

The SPO Form 207 - Control Self-Assessment was updated on the SPO For Agencies
website (click here for link). It is available for download as a Microsoft Excel version. Please
discard and not use any previous versions you may have in your files and records.

Please note: In order to ensure that you are utilizing the most updated version(s), please
refrain from saving the file(s) (as it/they will be a static version). Instead, always refer to the
link(s) above to be confident you have the most recent version(s).

If you have any questions, please contact SPOCompliance@azdoa.gov.

Thank you,
SPO Compliance
ADOA – State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
100 North 15th Avenue, Phoenix, AZ 85007
SPOCompliance@azdoa.gov

https://spointra.az.gov/compliance/control-self-assessment-csa

